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24 March 2023 
 

New Uniform Supplier from 1st April 2023 – Classworx (Macclesfield) 
 
Dear Parents, 
 
In the autumn term 2022 we carried out a consultation on the current school uniform. The general 
feedback from parents was an overall satisfaction with the style of the school uniform but a request 
for a more consistent approach to policing the policy and a clear distinction between general uniform 
and PE was preferred. The other area identified for consideration was a change in supplier due to the 
very long lead times and difficultly in getting hold of stock from M&S. 
 
For more details on the outcome of the survey please see the school website - 
https://www.aecps.org/serve_file/16722941  
 
Since then we have been investigating new suppliers and reviewing our current items on the list to 
ensure they are practical, good quality and value for money. We have limited the list to only essential 
items so new parents are clearer about what to purchase. 
 
From 1st April 2023 our uniform supplier will be Classworx in Macclesfield. They offer walk in, click 
and collect and home delivery services. 
 

 
 
 
 

In the meantime, some items are still available from M&S. 
 
We recognise that some items can be purchased without a logo from other suppliers more cheaply but 
quality is often compromised. We ask that all children wear jumpers (uniform and PE) and polo 
shirts/PE tops with the school logo. We also ask that children only wear PE kit on PE days. Staff will be 
policing this more carefully after Easter. 
 
Kind regards 
 

 
 
Lindsey Walsh  
Head Teacher 

Tel: 01625 500552 
Email: uniform@classworx.co.uk  
Website: https://classworx.co.uk/school/alderley-edge-community-primary-school/  
Address: King Edward Rd, Macclesfield SK10 1AP 
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